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Diary Date Reminders 
Thurs 9 June New Starter Sep 22 Meeting 6pm 
Fri 10 June Non-uniform Day  
Tues 14 June Year 5 Cricket Event 
Thurs 16 June Summer Fair 2 – 4pm 
Fri 24 –   PGL Residential (Years 5 / 6) 
Mon 27 June   PGL Residential (Years 5 / 6) 
Thurs 7 July Year 2 Quad Athletics Event 
  Transition Day for Year 6s 
Fri 8 July Transition day for Year 6s 
  Meet the New Teacher in school 
  Reports to Parents 
Mon 11 July Catch-up swimming lessons week 
Thurs 14 July Infant Sports day (R – Y2) 
Fri 15 July Junior Sports day (Y3 – Y6) 
Tues 19 July Parent Open Afternoon 2pm 
Fri 22 July Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 9.15am 
Tues 26 July Close for Summer Break 2.15pm 
Thurs 1 Sep Children return 
   
  

  
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Reminder of donations for the PTA summer fair… 
please, please! 

 

 
 
Update on our exciting building plans! 
We can now confirm that two new classrooms are to be added onto the back of Enfield; our kitchen and hall will be 
enlarged; an integrated brick nursery building will replace the present mobile, which houses OAK; and additional areas 
and re-structuring internally, with an additional playground externally are also planned. We are very excited to be 
able to share this news with you today and hope to invite you into school soon to share our plans, the timetable of the 
four phases of works agreed and how this will affect our school community over the next year. Watch this space! 
Phase 1 (an initial small works) starts during the summer break, as highlighted in yellow below.  

 

 


